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                    NEPTUNE ROWING CLUB                                       
 

NEPTUNE REGATTA 2023
Dear Captain / Secretary,
 On behalf of Neptune Rowing Club, I wish to extend an invitation to your club, to come and compete in our annual Regatta, at Islandbridge on Saturday 1st April 2023. The Neptune Regatta Committee will administer this event under the rules of Rowing Ireland, and as a non-Status event, a “Zero Point adjustment” will apply to each of your competitor’s RS/SS point scores, regardless of wins/losses or the number of events entered. 
As you are aware, you must submit your club entries On-Line, through the Rowing Ireland Site (www.rowingireland.ie ) noting that the automatic closure for the receipt of crew entries in Tracker is Wednesday 22nd March at 19.00pm. While the draw for each event is determined by the Tracker System and the RI progression cascades for 2 lane racing, a full timetable for all races will be issued by Sat 25th March.
In recent years, our race programme has seen an increasing number of rowers participating in the Regatta. While this is very welcome, the associated volume of races is simply too high for a ‘1 day’ regatta, which in previous years has resulted in the cancellation of events, and the use of HoR style Time Trials as a method of eliminating competitors. With genuine efforts to avoid such measures again this year, we have maintained the requirements that limits rowers to competing in One Event only. For all such details, please refer to the enclosed “Rules of the Regatta”, and I direct your attention to Rule No. 4, which details the entry arrangements being applied to the Regatta for 2023. This unfortunately is necessary to facilitate a regatta programme that can be managed safely and completed in One day, (please note that requests for changes to the Regatta Program cannot be entertained by Regatta Administration on the day of the event).
Along with this letter of invitation, I wish to draw your attention to the Regatta Prospectus containing the following documents which should be consulted accordingly.
· Rules of the Regatta
· Event Listing and Entry Fees

· Payment of Entry Fees

· Regatta Safety Statement
The Pimm’s No.1 Trophy will be awarded to the club who have won the most events at the Regatta, and the Hodgson Plate will be presented to the winners of the Men’s Junior 18 8.
The Management and Committee of Neptune Rowing Club do not accept any liability or responsibility for injury or damage to persons or property arising, during the course of the regatta or otherwise.

And finally, for now, I look forward to welcoming your club crews to Islandbridge for competitive racing and trust that they will experience successful and enjoyable event. Should you have any queries in relation to the regatta prospectus, please do not hesitate to contact the undersigned.
Email

regattasecretary.neptunerc@gmail.com
Phone 

083 459 0500
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Yours in rowing,

_______________​​​​____________





Desmond O’Hara
Regatta Secretary (2023)
Neptune Rowing Club Ltd., Company Limited by Guarantee, No. 125234

Longmeadows, Islandbridge, Dublin D08 HE9F. Ireland.
Web: www.neptunerowingclub.com

